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Guildford Borough Council is proposing a new link road between Clay Lane and the Slyfield Industrial Estate. We want your
feedback as we start refining our proposals for the link road.

- speak to the project team at the
exhibition

- visit www.guildford.gov.uk/Clay-Lane-
Link and complete the online feedback
form

- email claylanelink@urs.com
send a letter to Clay Lane Link
Consultation, AECOM 6-8 Greencoat
Place, London, SW1P 1PL

The feedback period commences Tuesday 10 March 2015. From this date more information will be made available on the website.

All events will have the same information. If you are unable to attend the exhibitions, all details of the project and how to provide
feedback will be available our website www.guildford.gov.uk/Clay-Lane-Link




DO WE NEED MORE TRAFFIC THROUGH BURPHAM?
PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR VIEWS ARE HEARD

